
 

18th July 2025 

 

 Dear parents and carers,  

We understand that some families may be anxious about the cost of food over the long 
summer holidays, and we are pleased to confirm that we will be offering vouchers to all 
students who are eligible for free school meals.  

The voucher is for £75 for every eligible student (meaning families can have a voucher 
for each of their children) and can be accessed online. It can be used at a wide range of 
supermarkets and grocery stores and can be spent on one big shop, or weekly or smaller 
amounts. The vouchers will be available as soon as possible, and no later than Friday 
26th July.  

There will be clear instructions in the email, or for more help and advice please call your 
school admin team – who you can reach via Reception in the usual way.  

Best wishes for the summer,  

Jo Tyler  
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